
Mortality Action Partnerships 

for COVID-19

A three-part webinar Series for Member States

Mortality surveillance is a powerful tool for 
tracking the local burden of COVID-19. 
Africa CDC, the Bill and Melinda Gates 
Foundation and Bloomberg Philanthropies 
are co-hosting a series of webinars to 
support sharing of best practices and 
challenges with respect to rapid mortality 
surveillance implementation. All Member 
States and partners are invited to attend. 

Save the Dates:

Country experience sharing

07 October; 16:00-17:30 EAT

Partner Support (panel discussion)

14 October; 16:00-17:30 EAT

Validation of the Continental Framework

21 October; 16:00-17:30 EAT

Kindly register, to gain access to the meetings:
https://events.gatesfoundation.org/d/x7q332

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://events.gatesfoundation.org/d/x7q332&data=02|01|Samantha.Dolan@gatesfoundation.org|44e6e0fc8d304d3ff03808d86160ba22|296b38384bd5496cbd4bf456ea743b74|0|0|637366415351602989&sdata=fxuPggGD4pL6KdYiklgUp/xwkAAZEIzhlBs1c8OaaLM%3D&reserved=0

